
Hi Jim, 

 

Please make sure the West ARC receives this email from a Beverly 

Central family in Flamborough. Thanks, Karen 

 

 

Hi Karen, I am a concern parent from Flambrough.  I have 3 

children from the ages of 6 to 11.  All that I thought would go to 

high school in the community that we are a big part of.  My 

husband and I met in high school in Dundas and many of our 

friends, who we are still friends with today.  We are not opposed 

to a new school.  We would be excited for our children and all the 

opportunity that a new school would bring.   Our children have 

been playing all their sports in Dundas for many years, since we 

were building a foundation for them.  Also we had to follow the 

guide lines and boundaries with their sports, which put them in 

Dundas.  We do not want to see any boundary changes for our 

children.  Our children would like to go to high school where they 

know the town and the people.   
  

I do sit on the Beverly Parent council and I am a bus driver.  I 

choose to be a bus driver to be with my children and to know the 

children and parents of our community.  Since I am a lucky mom 

who can stay home with my children.   I am a big part of my 

community out here and in Dundas, since my husband coaches our 

son in rep hockey and our son plays rep soccer there.  And our 

daughters play soccer in Dundas.  I do not believe that our parents 

want anymore then a great opportunity for our children to have a 

beautiful new school, that is clean and safe.  With all the new 

technology and opportunities that new schools bring.  
  



The high school years are very trying years.  This is the time that 

we mould our children and guide them down a path of who they will 

be.  Having our children from Flambrough up routed from the town 

they know and thought they were going to, would be a crime.  

Children need stability and to be surround by people they know.  

That is what Dundas would give them.   
  

I hope when it comes time to vote you will support a new school of 

1250 and plan for no boundary changes.  And give the other 

trustees our thoughts.  Since these are our children and our 

community.   
  

I truly appreciate all the ARC has done, since I do believe they 

have taken all the facts and will come to a great conclusion.  
  

Sincerely The DiSalvo Family!  

  


